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To: Heiser-Ertel, Lauren; Scanlon, Amy
Subject: Re: 10/14 Landmarks Commission - 622 1/2 E Gorham
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​Hello Lauren and Amy,

If it is helpful, please include my thoughts on this agenda item. I concur with staff's
conclusion that the COA is appropriate for the window replacement project. It is
encouraging that the proposed windows are an improvement over those installed
in the 1995 replacement project.

Patrick

Alder Patrick Heck
608-286-2260

To subscribe to District 2 updates go to: 
http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district2/

From: Heiser-Ertel, Lauren
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2019 3:21 PM
To: Scanlon, Amy
Cc: Heck, Patrick
Subject: 10/14 Landmarks Commission - 622 1/2 E Gorham
 
Hi Amy,
 
Attached please find the staff report for the item that will be reviewed by the Landmarks
Commission on October 14. 
 
The agenda for the meeting can be found here:
https://madison.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=A&ID=640646&GUID=06F42580-95B4-489C-82A7-
8F56079CEEA5
 
A project representative should be in attendance at the meeting to answer any questions. 
 
Best,
Lauren

   
Lauren Heiser-Ertel
Administrative Clerk
Department of Planning & Community & Economic Development
215 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd
PO Box 2985
Madison, WI 53701-2985
608-266-4807
lheiser-ertel@cityofmadison.com
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